

Crest Ridge Elementary Newsletter

September 27, 2017



ORGANIZATIONAL SKILLS... SAY WHAT?

When kids are organized, they can stay focused instead of spending time hunting things down and getting sidetracked.

Check your child's assignment book and homework folder every school night so you're familiar with assignments and your child doesn't fall behind.

Teach your child how to use a calendar or personal planner to help stay organized. It's also helpful to teach your child how to make a to-do list to help prioritize and get things done.

It can be as simple as:

- 1. Homework
- 2. Chores

end of the day.

3. Video Games/Television

Please try to make sure your

Classes start at 8:10 am. Also.

kids are on time for school.

teachers still have class up

until 3:00. If you can please

wait in the car rider line to

pick your students up at the



Pulled Pork Dinner 5-7pm before homecoming game at CRE parking lot.

\$5 per person. Bounce
house for kids also!
Proceeds go to CR
Booster Club!!

Battle for Brynn
Remember to bring in your loose change to put in the bucket for someone to get pie in the face!!!
The money collected will help with medical expenses for Brynn

The CRE newsletter will now be added to the website and app. Go to 'menu', 'documents', 'newsletters', 'CRE Newsletter'.

REMINDER!!!

When dropping your kids off in the mornings, please drop them off at the north doors. Students walking in front of buses is very unsafe.

If you make a transportation change, please send a note, call the school, or email **ahurley@crestridge.org**BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you!

ALL ADULT VOLUNTEERS MUST HAVE A VOLUNTEER FORM FILLED OUT AND SUBMITTED TO THE OFFICE FOR APPROVAL *PRIOR* TO VOLUNTEERING FOR *ANY* CRE ACTIVITY. VOLUNTEER FORMS MAY BE FOUND ON THE CREST RIDGE WEBSITE UNDER "DOCUMENTS".



Archery



The After School Program will start the Archery club for 4th, 5th, and 6th grade students on wednesday, September 27. The club will end at 5:00 pm each week. Enrollments forms and Parent Handbook for After School Care are in the Elementary office. There will be a sign up sheet for Archery in the Elementary office during After School Care hours.

Contact Cyndi Shackelford for more information at cshackelford@cresridge.org or 660-656-3008

Dates to Remember:

Sept. 28 -- Wear your Battle for Brynn shirt

Sept. 29 -- Spirit Day/Homecoming

Wear Green & White

Oct. 2 --World Bully Prevention Day - Wear BLUE

Oct. 4 -- Walk to School

Oct. 5-13 -- Book Fair

Oct. 13 -- Grandparents Day!!!